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To whom it may concern 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact person: Ilona Daun  

E-Mail: daun@daad.de 

Our reference: 

31st August 2022 

Announcement: New Call for the Program "NoPa 2:0 German-

Brazilian research cooperation in the energy sector” coming soon  

Matchmaking from 24th to 26th October, 2022 in Rio de Janeiro, 

Brazil  

 

 

Dear Sir and Madam, 

 

Today we are proud to announce the announcement for the 

German/Brazilian Matchmaking event in the thematic field of  

 

energy sector sector coupling / direct and indirect 

electrification (green hydrogen / PtX) 

 

The event addresses members of German and Brazilian universities, 

cooperations and research institutes as well as political decision-

makers. The Matchmaking event has the aim to inform on the 

upcoming call for applications for a German-Brazilian Higher 

Education Education Cooperation Programme in the Energy Sector. 

In order to promote the call and to give interested participants the 

chance to meet and get to know each other, this Matchmaking event 

will be will held.  

The program will be hosted together with the German International 

Corporation (GIZ) GmbH in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. The funding of the 

program will be provided by the German Federal Ministry for 

Economic Cooperation and Development (BMZ).  

Please find all relevant information about the event in the enclosed 

documents. The participation is free of charge. The participation will 

be funded by DAAD.  

Costs for international transportation from Germany to event venue 

and inside Brazil will be covered (flight and train tickets – economy 
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class, taxes and security charges included). Hotel costs and full 

board during the event will be offered as well as expenses due to 

visa issues.  

All interested universities may submit a letter of interest according to 

the stipulations of the enclosed Matchmaking call. 

Deadline for Matchmaking Event for the submission of the letter of 

interest and respective additional documents is 14th September 

(0.00 am German Time, 0.00 am Brazilian Time).  

Please send your abstract and your CV only to Ilona Daun 

daun@daad.de copying Helena Born  h.born@daad.de and Ida 

Meissner meissner@daad.org.br. 

The participants will be selected and informed until 20th September   

2022.  

We would be pleased if our program would be of great interest to 

your university. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Ilona Daun 

Programme Manager 
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